
 

MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE 

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au  

 

Dear Families, 

The Early Bird Special for Vacation Care is now closed. However, we still have lots 

of space available.  Please use My Family Lounge App to make a booking. We are 

looking forward to seeing the children during the holidays, we have lots of fun 

activities and experiences for them to enjoy. Please note that this will be the last 

Vacation Care at Manly Vale this year due to moving into the new school facilities 

early 2019. During the summer break, we will be closed, we will have openings for 

our children at neighbouring centres more information will be provided next term. 

You would have received an email last week with some information regarding your 

CCS claims. Please log into ‘mygov' account and www.qkenhanced.com.au to edit 

your information and received the entitlements.  I have attached the letter with the 

instructions for your convenience. 

The Health & Wellbeing sport provided this term has been enjoyed by the children. 

Our Touch Football program this week will be finishing, and the children have 

showed great skill development with our coach Michael. We have also enjoyed our 

activities throughout the week with lots of games provided. We have also celebrated 

Child Protection Week, the children responded well regarding who makes them feel 

safe and who they can talk to. Their responses can be found in our Children’s 

meeting book. 

 

 

 

 

From the Manly Vale OSHC Team 
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